
 

Year 2B Newsletter 25th of August 2023 

Ms Lucy 

Numeracy 

This week we were practising 

counting in steps of 2, 5 and 

10 up to 100. We played 

games, sang songs and wrote 

number sequences to help us 

learn.  

We were also working on 

recognising number patterns, 

counting in 2s, 5s or 10s to 

help us count faster. 

Literacy 

This week, Year 2B have 

been reading the story 

‘Jodie the Juggler’. 

 We answered questions 

about the story, looked at 

speech bubbles and wrote 

our own sentences based 

on the illustrations. 

Computer Science 

We enjoyed our first 

visit to the ICT lab 

this week! 

 We are learning how 

to type using the 

different letters on the 

keyboard. Ms. Lucy 

was very impressed 

with our typing skills! 



 

Group 1 Group 2 

Connor Lanika 
Ellie Narith 

Jimmy Stanley 
Lexi Sokunthea 

Kaixing Sovannreach 
Soklika Kim You 

Mengsreang Na Na 
Sinluy Sivkim 
Kekhao  

Reminders 

o The bell rings at 7.55 AM. Please make sure 

your child is at school on time.  

o Please ensure your child brings a healthy 

snack to school. For example, fruit, 

vegetables or crackers.  

o Year 2B have PE/ Swimming on Tuesday. 

Group 1 and 2 will rotate on a bi-weekly 

basis. Group 2 will be swimming on 

Tuesday 28th of August and Group 1 will 

have PE. 
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